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14 January 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 9 Immunisations 

Today, your son will be given the following documents to bring home: 

• Immunisations at Secondary School booklet. 
• Meningitis and Septicaemia booklet. 
• White consent form for the Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio vaccination. 
• Yellow consent form for Meningitis C vaccination. 

 

The NHS will be administering the immunisations here in school during February. 

Please complete the two consent forms and return them to me, via your son’s tutor, by Tuesday 19 

January. 

If you are withholding consent please return the forms, unsigned, with a brief explanatory note. 

If you have any enquiries about your son’s vaccinations, please ring 01722 425154. 

Please feel free to contact me at sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you have any queries regarding the process. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sarah Hayward 
Student Information Officer 
 


